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Please vote Aye,  

 

Being able to better direct our water to the living things that depend on it, is a very 

necessary strategy to implement in Oregon. There are many places where rain and 

snow fall on roofs and concrete driveways that water would do more good to be 

collected and delivered to dependent vegetation that prevents fire hazards and keeps 

our communities fed.  


